
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Harry, for thinking of others 
both in school and out. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

28th March 2022 

Year 2 -  Jessica , for always doing the  
right thing and being ready to learn. 

Year 3 -  Isaac M, for a positive attitude  
towards school and his work. 

Year 4  -  Lorna, for outstanding  
homework projects. Well done! 

Year 5 - all of Year 5, for such creativity  
and enthusiasm when making our bracelets 
for the Lenten Markets. 

Year 6   -  Finley, for just being amazing! 

EYFS -  Ethan, for playing well and   
sharing with his friends this week. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2022 
Lenten Market and FOS Event -  Thursday 7th 

April  - letter to follow 

Easter Service - 1.30pm Friday 8th April  at St Mary’s Church 

School breaks up for Easter - Friday 8th April 

School re-opens after Easter - Monday 25th April 

Bank Holiday -  Monday 2nd May 

School breaks up for Half Term - 27th May     

School re-opens - Monday 6th June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 27th June 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Emily 
Year 1 - Lottie 

Year 2 - Sophie 
Year 3 - Phoebe 
Year 4 - Charlie 

Year 5 - Ells 
Year 6  -  Logan 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Daisy 
Year 1 - Jasper 
Year 2 - Joseph 
Year 3 - Isaac T 
Year 4 - Austin 
Year 5 - Nathan 

Year 6  -  Eve 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil 
where roots  

grow and seeds flourish.   
Luke 8:4-15 

Friends of Staindrop CE Primary  School Event 
FOSS are holding an Easter Event on  
Thursday 7th April from 3.15-4.30pm.  

Children (and their parents/carers) will be able to 
take part in an Easter themed trail in the school 

grounds and also create an Easter decoration, £1 
per child and no booking is required. 

Attendance Award: Reception 
Whole school  

attendance : 92.6% 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 
 

98.8% 

Class 1 95.0% 

Class 2 93.3% 

Class 3 95.2% 

Class 4 89.6% 

Class 5 90.8% 

Class 6 88.3% 

 

“Beat the Bell” 

 
This week as part of our 
attendance initiative we 
are running our "Beat the Bell" 

class competition for punctuality. 
There will be a prize for the class 

whose register is completed as 
soon after 9:00am as possible. 

If your child is ill and not able to 
attend please let the office know as 

soon as possible. 

Donations for Ukraine 
We raised an amazing 

£163.91 last Friday towards 
transport costs to get the 
supplies over to Ukraine.  

As a second lorry is  
travelling out please send 

any donations into school by 
lunchtime this Thursday. 
Thank you for your kind  

support. 

Easter Service 
 
 

Please come along to our 
Easter Service on Friday 8th 
April at 1.30pm at St Marys 

Church,  Staindrop. 
 

Everyone is welcome 

Pre-Loved Uniform Stall 
FOSS are holding a pre-loved uniform stall. 

If you have any uniform (including shoes and sports-
wear e.g. football boots) that are no longer needed, 

please send them into school. FOSS will launder clothes 
ready for sale, reducing landfill and making money for 

a great cause!  

Lenten Market 
We are holding our Lenten Market on Thurs-

day 7th April in the school hall. There will be a 
variety of stalls and refreshments will be available too.  

Everyone is welcome to come along. Children can be 
collected by parents from external classroom doors at 

2:00pm. 

 

Year 5 
Whole  
Class 


